
                                          Roads Committee Meeting

                                         Boston Heights Town Hall
April 21, 2014   5:00PM

Attendees: Mayor Goncy, Road Superintendent Pickering, Engineer Krock,

Councilmen  Polyak, Bartko & Fenn

1.  Road superintendent Report-

Major activities are filling pot holes (13 tons ) and repairing equipment

Preparing equipment for lawn mowing season, and may hire an additional seasonal 
worker.

2. Engineer Report 

Sent out 71 letters to residents eligible for water,  68 responded and 64 have accepted

Akron-Cleveland Bridge bids came in at 1.75 Million, within the original estimate

Discussed Brighton Lane condition and what can be done

Akron-Peninsula road needs work- from Boston Mills Road to the Girl Scout Camp

Provided Capital Improvement Plan:  2011 thru 2023

          3. Other Issues

Still investigating a Zero turn mower

Ronald Fenn, Chairman
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